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01 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It is with deep regret that the planned trip to the Christmas Panto at the Customs House in South Shields 
on 10 December 2021 has been cancelled. I am sure you will appreciate that the decision has not be 
taken lightly.   
 
Over the past week, there has been an increase in the number of confirmed cases both within the year 
group and across the school, including the staff body. When organising trips and visits, schools have to 
have a comprehensive risk assessment in place. Unfortunately, due to the rise in cases and a shortage of 
staff able to supervise the event, it is not possible for the trip to go ahead.  
 
All monies received for the trip will be recredited in due course by the method you made the payment.  
 
It is hoped that there will be an opportunity to book for next year’s Customs House Christmas Panto. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Hood 

 
Miss J Hood 
Acting Head of Key Stage 3 
 
 


